UNITED STATES

'ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20848

Docket Nos. 50-269
50-270 50-287 1974
50-289 50-302 OEC 4

50-31;5 50-320

Babcock & Wilcox Co.
ATIN: James F. Malloy
Manager, Licensing
Power Generation Group f
P. 0. Box 1260 . . 3
Lvnchburg, Virginia 24505 l

Gentlemen: '

Thank you for your two letters dated November 18, 1974 which forwarded
generic evaluations on a) the design deficiency identified on the Control
' Rod Drive AC Breaker Cabinet Seismic Attachment, and b) the design

deficiencv on rhe Tnrer=ale Handlirs Pixture Spherdcsl Mus. These TQpSTLa

will be evaluated and should we require additional information, we will
contact Mr. Williamson as requested.

Your cooperation on this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

S T

J G. Davis, Deputy Director
for Field Operatioms
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
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